
Comment from Anthony DeVoe 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 14, 2022 

This is a rule that should have been changed long ago. Not only can a Camara provide much 

better visability but for older people with limited neck modility and limited depth perception it 

can augment the image with additional information and indications. 

 

Long overdue! 

 

Sincerely 

 

Tony DeVoe 
 


